WORKSHOP

The Lexington City Council met for a Workshop with the Lexington EDC on Wednesday, October 28, 2020, at 5:00 p.m., at City Hall, 604 Wheatley, Lexington, Texas.

Present was Mayor Allen Retzlaff, Councilpersons David Mason, Cindy Herklotz, Kandis Buchanan and Elvis Lewis. Also present were EDC members, Curtis Patschke, Travis Weiser, Brenda Retzlaff, Philip Eberz and Melissa Corwin.

Mayor Retzlaff called the workshop to order.

Council and EDC discussed the construction of new restrooms on the City's square.

Adjourned at 7:21 p.m.

Allen Retzlaff - Mayor